
Allowing spread out housing on farm or ranch land will not in any way help the current housing shortage. All it's going to do is 
encourage McMansions to be built, vacation homes for the super wealthy that will stand empty through most of the year. These 
homes will have to be protected during fire season, unnecessarily putting firefighters in harm's way. Additionally in a region already 
suffering from drought, allowing more housing will create more water shortages. 

I STRONGLY OPPOSE allowing farm land to be subdivided for mini estates.

Sincerely,

Neyssa Hays


